
On Friday, June 9, 2017 5:23 AM, Bryan Bryson <bryan.d.bryson@gmail.com> wrote:
 

Hi everyone,

Sea Breeze is looking to have a parklet outside their restaurant during the warm 
months.  The Greater Ashmont Beautification and Public Spaces committee is working 
to help them navigate the city process as one of the biggest pieces of feedback from the 
Dot Ave visioning session was the need for outdoor seating and vibrancy on the 
avenue.  For those of you unfamiliar with parklets, it’s a simple structure that helps 
extend the footprint of their dining space to have outdoor seating.  It removes two 
parking spaces outside their restaurant and replaces it with a city-owned HDPE 
structure where patrons can eat, etc.  Alcohol is not allowed in the parklet and cleanup 
etc is to be provided by Sea Breeze.  It would be there just for the months where 
outdoor seating is weather appropriate.  A letter of support from St Marks Civic would be 
hugely helpful in getting through the city approval process.  I understand the next 
meeting isn’t until the end of the month, but we were hoping to help them through the 
approval process soon so the structure could be in place for the bulk of the summer.  

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Cheers,
Bryan
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